
 

Hey, Middleberries!!  

Our second Church Picnic 

of the year will be held 

Sunday, July 28th after 

our morning service.  

Please plan to come out 

and join us at the Firestone Metro Park in the 

Tuscarawas Shelter for a day of great food, 

awesome fellowship, and fun! This is our 

new picnic location and we are so excited to 

be able to fellowship 

closer to home.  

We will begin eating 

around 2:00 p.m. and 

meat will be provided 

so please bring a side 

dish and a dessert to share with everyone.  

See you on the 28th!!          

https://tinyurl.com/y4ogqvem
https://tinyurl.com/yyaetx5e


This month’s picnic will be held at: 
Firestone Metro Park 
2620 Harrington Rd. 

Akron, OH 44319 
Our area is the  

Tuscarawas Shelter 

Please click here  
for directions to the park 

https://tinyurl.com/y5mpwutq




 

 We are 
Here!! 




